
Bring Your Highest Expectations™

What we have all witnessed in the aftermath of 

Hurricane Irma is truly remarkable. From the tireless 

work of our first responders, utility workers and public 

service employees, to the charitable organizations and 

volunteers assisting neighbors in need, we are grateful for 

everyone working to restore Southwest Florida. All of 

your selfless efforts are a testament to the compassion 

and resilience of our beloved communities.   

As your local real estate brokerage, we are deeply invested in the health  

and welfare of all Floridians. John R. Wood is confident that together  

we will emerge stronger than ever. 
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